
 

 
12th November 2018  

  
  
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s)  
  

Year 12 (LVI) Combined Colleges Careers convention – Thursday 22nd November  
  
We are writing to remind you that the Combined Colleges convention is being held on Thursday 
22nd November. The convention will take place at Elizabeth College starting at 6pm and is a 
compulsory event. Pupils should wear uniform to the event. Parents are also welcome to attend, 
and those who did so last year certainly found it a very helpful event for supporting their sons’ and 
daughters’ choices. Please note that parking is available on the tennis courts at Elizabeth College or 
in the Odeon car park.  
  
The overall format of the evening is as follows:  
  

• 6-7pm talks are being held in the main Elizabeth College Hall. These will include 
presentations from: the Guernsey Bar in relation to Law, GSCCA in relation to Accountancy, 
Digital Greenhouse in relation to creative and technology opportunities in Guernsey, The States 
of Guernsey in relation to jobs in the public sector and Specsavers in relation to jobs in the 
private sector.   
  
• 7-8pm, you will be free to go around over 20 different local companies and find out further 
information specific to them.   

   
During the evening information will be provided about bursary schemes which are available for the 
students if they decide to apply to University. The opportunities after College are enormous and we 
feel this is a great way for your son or daughter to gain a huge amount of information; we therefore 
strongly encourage you to attend the convention with them.  
  
Yours sincerely,  
  
  
Miss E. Dudin & Mr C. Cottam  
The Ladies' College Sixth Form Careers & UCAS Co-ordinator &   
Elizabeth College Head of Sixth Form  
 


